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21 October 2024 

MN_05/2024 

Postponement of ECMS-related 

fee changes 

 

To the attention of: ICPs, DCPs, Issuers and Service Providers 

Priority: Medium 

Topic: Postponement of fee changes and invoice 
payment date 

 

 

Dear Client, 

Further to our Operating Notice No. 37/2024 of 27 September, in which we 

announced the rescheduling of the ECMS system start-up, please note that the 

changes related to the revision of the T2S cost recovery items and the invoice 

payment date initially scheduled to take effect on 1 November 2024 and announced 

in Market  Notice No. 02/2024 of 30 May, have been postponed until a date to be 

determined. 

Accordingly, the tables of fees applied to intermediaries, issuers and service 

providers, initially scheduled to take effect from 1 November 2024 have been today 

removed from the “Membership” section of the Euronext Securities Milan website. 
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We will provide you with timely updates as soon as the new effective date  for  these 

changes is established. 

 

For further clarification, please contact your Relationship Manager. 

 

Kind regards 

Sales & Relationship Management 

Email: MTsalesteam@euronext.com 
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